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Windsor Volunteer Fire Department
Minutes of the August 20th, 2013 Meeting

Members in attendance:

Arthur Strout

Dennis Strout

Kevin Ready

Ray Chavarie

Carol Chavarie

Doug Starks

Skip Zibura

Norm Black
Carroll York

Clarence Brann

Mark Duplessis

Missy Duplessis

Dick Fournier

Tim Dostie

Jason Ready

Meeting was called to order at 7:30 p.m.
Secretary’s Report – Minutes of 7/16/13 were accepted as read.
Fire Treasurer’s Report – $18 in bottles were collected.  $1046 to Finleys for electrical work.  A lot was paid out for grant contributions.  There is $9100 in the checking account.
Rescue Treasurer’s Report – Accepted as read.
Chief’s Report – There were 7 calls including a burning chair on Maxcy’s Mills Road.  Twice.
Captain’s Report – None

Lieutenant’s Report –

Engine 1 – As far as known good

Engine 2 – good

Tank 3 – good
Tank 4 – good
Forestry 5 – sick with carburetor problems.

Utility 6 – fine
Equipment – buying a project has been tabled.  There needs to be a SCBA hardware and certification list.  A cylinder is needed to fill bottles inside utility 6.  tabled until something less than $4000 can be found.
Comunications – none.
Training – July 25th will be compressor training.  A motion was made and withdrawn to buy a projector. 
Old Business – The filter for the compressor for the trucks has been changed.  A maintenance sheet for the compressor needs to be made.  Carol has completed the cloth for funerals for the trucks.
New Business – Carol would like to see stop/slow signs that light up.  The grant bills have all been paid.  A motion to buy a sawzall battery was made and rescinded.  A motion was made to pay up to $300 for a good sawz all.  Motion passed.  Doug has donated a lot of tools to the station.  A motion was made to buy  a bug shield for skip’s truck.  Motion passed.  Mark Duplessis has taken care of the carburetor on forestry 5.  Nancy siegars is seeking help to clean her chimney this fall.  There are Windsor Fair signups.  Somerville will do as much as they can in station coverage and open dunk booth days.  We have been reimbursed our $800 in Windsor Day’s expenses.  We will try to take on the game wholly ourselves and will need to do more advertising overall.
Rescue – 18 calls last month
Meeting adjourned at 8:55

